
The 2022 Canfield 4th of July celebration is fast approaching and the 4th of July 
Committee has already begun to plan for this year’s festivities. The actual parade date 
is Monday, July 4th.  

In addition to the parade, the annual Firecracker run will take place Monday morning, 
leaving from the Green and taking the usual route. And a fantastic fireworks display will 
be featured on Saturday, July 2nd. 

As you may know, the 4th of July Committee, made up of just 8 dedicated volunteers, 
accepted the responsibility of the fireworks display from Rotary. This year we are 
planning the fireworks, the parade and the annual Firecracker Run. But we need your 
help. 

We are looking for sponsors that will be able to help support the cost of the fireworks. 
Any amount would be greatly appreciated, sponsors pledging a minimum of $500 will 
receive community recognition through local television appearances, sponsor logos will 
be on the homepage of our official website, with links to sponsor websites as well as 
social media highlights and Facebook Live videos planned for the weeks leading up to 
the event.  

The Canfield community has always supported this day of celebration and we hope, 
with your support, we can make the 2022 4th of July one of the best ever. 

For more information or to pledge your support, please feel free to call Committee 
Chair Enid Maldonado – 330.881.3927 or Parade Chair Clare Neff – 330.503.6988. 
You can also email info@canfield4thofjuly.com or return the bottom form with a check 
to  Canfield 4th of July Committee   PO Box 762   Canfield, OH  44406. 

Thank you so much for your consideration! 
_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 
_ _ _ _ _ 

Yes, I am happy to help support Canfield’s Annual Independence Day Celebration 

Sponsor Name: __________________________________________________ 

Address/Phone: _________________________________________________ 

Amount Pledged: _____________________________ 


